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3.3.2 Number of awards and recognitions received for extension activities from government /
government recognized bodies during the year

Name of the activity Name of the Award/ Name of the Awarding Year of award
recognition government/ government
recognised bodies

Reporting of Adverse Drug | Best preceptor IPC-PVPI, Ministry of 2022
reaction Health and Family Welfare
Reporting of Adverse Drug | Best preceptor IPC-PVPI, Ministry of 2022
reaction Health and Family Welfare
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APPRECIATION LETTER

Itis to express my deepest appreciation and admiration to DT. E. Venkateshwarlu, professor &
Head, Dept. of Pharmacology, for your exceptional role as the preceptor in supporting and
motivating students to report Adverse Drug Reactions (ADRs). Your dedication to fostering a culture

of pharmacovigilance among your students has made a profound impact on patient safety and
healthcare outcomes. -

As a preceptor, your guidance and mentorship have been invaluable in shaping the professional
growth and development of your students. Your unwavering commitment to patient safety and your
emphasis on the importance of reporting ADRs have not only instilled a sense of responsibility but
have also inspired students to actively participate in pharmacovigilance activities.

On behalf of the ADR monitoring center, | extend my sincere appreciation and entitle you as the
‘Best Preceptor’ in supporting and motivating students to report ADRs.

Thank you for your unwavering commitment in Pharmacovigilance and for being an outstanding
preceptor. Your contributions have had 3 lasting impact on the professional growth and
development of your students, and your dedication to patient safety is truly commendable.

Once again, congratulations on being recognized as the ‘Best Preceptor’, and thank you for your
invaluable contributions to the field of healthcare.

With deepest appreciation.
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APPRECIATION LETTER

It is to express my deepest appreciation and admiration to Dr. B.S.Sharvana bhava, Professor
& Head, Dept. of Clinical Pharmacy & Pharm.D., for your exceptional role as the preceptor in
supporting and motivating students to report Adverse Drug Reactions (ADRs). Your dedication to
fostering a culture of pharmacovigilance among your students has made a profound impact on
patient safety and healthcare outcomes.

As a preceptor, your guidance and mentorship have been invaluable in shaping the professional
growth and development of your students. Your unwavering commitment to patient safety and your
emphasis on the importance of reparting ADRs have not only instilled a sense of responsibility but
have also inspired students to actively participate in pharmacovigilance activities.
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On behalf of the ADR monitoring center, | extend my sincere appreciation and entitle you as the

‘Best Preceptor’ in supporting and motivating students to report ADRs.

Thank you for your unwavering commitment in Pharmacovigilance and for being an outstanding
preceptor. Your contributions have had a lasting impact on the professional growth and
development of your students, and your dedication to patient safety is truly commendable.

Once again, congratulations on being recognized as the ‘Best Preceptor’, and thank you for your
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